
Our breakfast during the Corona Pandemic  

If there is sufficient occupancy, we will again have our 
breakfast buffet. Self-service at the buffet is allowed. Each 

guest can help himself with disposable gloves, 
which we will be provided for you. 

Dishes and silverware are at your place. 
Please remember that you may remove your mask 

only at your table. 

We ask for your understanding that we cannot reserve 
tables for breakfast. 

Also, especially on weekends, we ask you to clear the tables 
for other guests after you have had your breakfast, 

for other guests.  

Our breakfast hours are: 

Monday to Saturday from 07:00 to 09:30, 
Sundays and holidays from 08:00 to 10:30. 

Breakfast is possible only after prior reservation 

Due to limited seating capacity (distance rule set by the 
authorities), there may be short waiting times despite desired 

time. We also reserve the right not to offer breakfast on 
certain days due to low demand. 

breakfast on certain days due to insufficient demand. 
You will receive corresponding information at the reception. 

Your "Hotel Kriemhild am Hirschgarten" - Team 


